J. Heger Esq.
28241 Crown Valley Pkwy

Laguna Niguel, CA 92677
Email: hegerlaw@outlook.com
Phone: 949-295-2444
September 26, 2017
Donald J. Trump
President of the United States of America
1600 Pennsylvania Ave.
NW, Washington DC 20500

RE: High Speed Rail, Ambassador Leo Wanta

Dear President Trump:

Please be advised that I, Jan M. Heger Esq., am former Counsel to Ambassador Lee Wanta for
many years and am now retired. I have never in the history of practicing law for over 40 years met
an individual who I admire, respect and trust more than Ambassador Wanta, who an officer of the
United States as was appointed by President Reagan. He has honorably served the United States of
America during our time of need and in my opinion should receive the Medal of Honor for his service
during the cold war. Instead he has been abused by the legal system and/or the Deep State for doing
his best and succeeded admirably to protect and defend the United States of America during the cold
war, a specific secret task and treaty awarded to him by President Reagan in order to destabilize the

Soviet Union. As you may be aware he has written a book which provides much of the proof and
information you may need.

Trillions of US Dollars were made during this operation which were to be returned to the US to pay
off the debts of United States less a percentage of earnings that were agreed to be paid to him
personally. Instead he was unlawfully incarcerated and prosecuted here inthe United States
for crimes he never committed ie Tax Evasion by the State of Wisconsin most likely caused by the
so called Deep State. I personally was in possession of two copies of cancelled checks made
payable to the State of Wisconsin noting the payment of taxes which were cashed by the State
of Wisconsin. As such, it was absolutely impossible for that tax crime to have been committed or
to have occurred.

High Speed Rail

I believe you have heard of Heger Reality or JW Heger Company one of the largest Industrial Real
Estate Companies in Southern California solely owned and operated by my father Jack W. Heger, now
deceased. He was the President of the US Industrial Real Estate Association for many years and
his clients included Southern Pacific Railroad and many Fortune 500 Companies. The high speed
rail Ambassador Wanta is proposing would be a tremendous infrastructure project for the
United States and would necessarily employ many US citizens. It is about time that this country have
what other countries have ie a High Speed Rail. I cannot recommend meore highly Ambassador Lee
Wanta who is willing, once again, to serve the United States and to use his own hard earned funds in
the process. Should you need further information, please do not hesitate contacting me at 949-295-
2444 or by email at Hegerlaw@outlook.com. Thank you for your kind attention to this matter.

Respectfully yours,

Former Officér of JW Heger Co, Industrial/Commercial Real Estate Brokers
Retired Lawyer and former US Army Officer, Headquarters Saigon, Vietnam



